
From: Steeves, Tanner
To: Bill Hawkins
Subject: RE: Notice of Scoping for Suffield Wildlife Management Area Prescribed Burn - Suffield
Date: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 12:47:00 PM

Hi Bill,
Thank you very much for pointing those things out. I will revise that map, and also during the public
meeting will explain that the entrance is truly on Babbs Rd. Online mapping resources have trouble
with road naming as they change over the state line (as you likely know)….and I’ve always just known
it by the route name, so thank you. A few weeks back, I contacted Keith Morris to let him know that
this notice was forthcoming, but did not hear back from him (I typically contact the town
Conservation Commission’s for this type of work), but I think it makes more sense to use you as a
point of contact going forward, if that’s OK. Our Western District Fire Control officer Amy Burgess
will be in direct contact with the fire chief regarding these burns, and I will keep you posted with any
other developments moving forward.
Thank you,
Tanner
 

From: Bill Hawkins <Bhawkins@SuffieldCT.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2021 9:22 AM
To: Steeves, Tanner <Tanner.Steeves@ct.gov>
Subject: Notice of Scoping for Suffield Wildlife Management Area Prescribed Burn - Suffield
 
EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.
Good Morning Tanner,
 
I receive the Environmental Monitor Notice emails and saw the notice for the planned burn here in
Suffield.  I’m not sure how critical this is but the address used to identify the property is listed as 510
Point Grove Road, West Suffield.  However, Point Grove Road is only in Southwick, MA.  When you
cross over into CT the road becomes Babb’s Road and I believe the entrance to the property in CT is
from Babb’s Road.  Lastly, the map shown here incorrectly labels Babb’s Road as Point Grove Road as
well.  I don’t know if others will find this confusing so I figured I would reach out.  Please contact me
if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Bill Hawkins, AICP
Director of Planning & Development
Town of Suffield
83 Mountain Road
Suffield, CT 06078
860-668-3848
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